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PERSONAL EDUCATION PLAN (PEP) REVIEW FORM
PEPs should be reviewed by the designated teacher, social worker, the young person, carers and others, e.g.  The HOPE, every three months, in-between PEP meetings, and before each statutory review of the young person’s care plan (the CiC review meeting). For children who have an Education, Health and Care Plan this review could contribute to the SEND review process.
The PEP review is to ensure that the young person’s educational progress is current and continues to meet his/her educational needs and to ensure that information from the PEP is available to feed into the next statutory review of the Care plan (DfE statutory guidance on ‘The designated teacher for looked after and previously looked after children’ and ‘Promoting the education of looked after children and previously looked after children’, both February 2018).
If there is significant variance between the review and the PEP document, another PEP meeting should be arranged.
Please securely email the completed review form to all those at the meeting. 
	Name of pupil
	     
	School
	     

	Date of PEP meeting
	     
	Date of PEP review
	     

	Reviewed by
	     


	Area to review
	Comments

	What progress has the pupil made since the PEP meeting?
	     

	Do the actions in the PEP continue to enable the pupil to make accelerated progress?
	     

	If not, what actions are now needed?
	     

	Do the actions in the PEP continue to meet the child’s wider educational needs?
	     

	If not, what actions are now needed?
	     

	Are there any additional concerns about the young person’s resilience/mental health or attendance? If yes, please arrange another PEP meeting
	     

	Please specify any changes/interventions put in place since the PEP
	     

	Are the actions in the PEP on track to be completed within the timescale?
	     

	If not, what needs to happen?
	     

	How has the CiC (or LAC) PPG funding been used to support the targets set?
	     

	How has any other additional funding been used to support the targets set? 
	     

	Are there any other significant issues?
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